
WHAT'S NEW...
BOARD CHANGES & RECENT SPRING
WORKSHOP COMMITTEE & SPEAKERS

Welcome New Board Members
The Sports Turf Association elected its
2006/2007 officers and directors at the
annual meeting held at the close of the
Ontario Turfgrass Symposium, February
21, 2006. Joining the STABoard of Di-
rectors are from left to right Gregory
Snaith/Envirolrrigation Engineering Inc.,
Bob Kennedy/Sport Turf Management
Solutions, Dave Chapman/City of To-
ronto, and Grant Mckeich/Town of East
Gwillimbury.

Proactive Water Use for Sports Turf
Management: Implications of Municipal
Water Restrictions Committee Members
and Speakers
From left to right: Gregory Snaith/
Envirolrrigation Engineering Inc., George
Sousa/Grand RiverConservation Author-
ity, Tim Ernst/City of Kitchener, Rob
Witherspoon/Guelph Turfgrass Institute,
Terry Gillespie/University of Guelph,
SteveGombos/Region of Waterloo, Bob
Sheard/Sports Turf Association, Jane
Arnett-Rivers/Town of Oakville, Gord
Dol/Dol Turf Restoration Ltd., Andrew
Gaydon/Vanden BusscheIrrigation.

Absent from photo: Bob Cheyne and
Larry Lynch/City of Kitchener, Lee
Huether/Sports Turf Association.

• 1-800-461-1041
GRANULAR SPREADER
• SELF-PROPELLED
• JUMP ON AND GO!
• 125LB HOPPER CAPACITY
• OVER 100,000 SQ. FT. OF

PRODUCTION PER HOUR

4 SUMMER 2006 I Sports Turf Manager


